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RALEIGH PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

Nurturing Children in an Innovative and Creative Environment 

Find us at 12 North Street, Raleigh 2454  Phone 02 6655 4228   

Email: Raleigh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: https://Raleigh-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

School Principal: Mrs Katrina Meenahan 

Newsletter, Term 4, Week 10       13 December, 2023 

14 December  Year 6 Farewell Lunch for years 5 & 6 and fun afternoon for everyone 
15 December  Last day of term for students 
30-31 January, 2024 Staff Development Days 
1 February,  Students from Years 1-6 return 
5 February  Best Start testing for new Kindergarten students 
6 February  Kindergarten commence 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Thank you to all of students, staff and families for another enjoyable and successful Sunset 
Picnic. It was wonderful to see our students sharing their performances with everyone and we 
hope you all enjoyed seeing them.  
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I would like to take this opportunity to also thank everyone for their support throughout the 
year. We have had a wonderful year of learning, inside and outside the classrooms and this is 
made possible because of the fantastic attitudes of our students, our committed teachers and 
the support of all of our families and friends.  

I would also like to take the 
opportunity to thank Mrs Sue 
Brown, our Director 
Educational Leadership for 
the Mid Coast Valleys. I have 
been very lucky to be able to 
work with Mrs Brown over 
the past five and a half years. 
She has made significant 
contributions to the 
education of the students in 
our area and has always 
been a wealth of knowledge 
and support to myself. She 
will be retiring at the end of 
the term, and we wish her 
the very best of luck as she 
enjoys relaxing and spending 
time with her family and 
friends!  

 
I hope that everyone has a safe, happy and relaxing Christmas break and school holidays and 
we look forward to seeing our Yr 1 to 6 students return on Thursday 1st February. Best Start 
interviews for our new Kinders will occur on the Monday 5th February, letters with interview 
times have been sent out to families.  Their first day will be Tuesday 6th February. The staff will 
be at school on the 30th and 31st of January doing professional learning and preparing for the 
year ahead, if people need uniforms or information.  

Kind Regards, Katrina 
 
Year 6 Final Days 

We would like to wish our two Year 6 boys the very best as they move into high school. We 
have loved watching them get very tall, maturing and improving their skills inside and outside 
the classrooms. We look forward to hearing about all of their new adventures in the future! 
Best of luck boys! 
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Annual Christmas Card Competition 

 
 
 
Each year our school enters the Raleigh Royal Freemason’s 
Christmas card competition. The students design their Christmas 
cards and the winning design is chosen by the residents. Thank 
you to Kristie, the Leisure and Lifestyle Supervisor and Lisa the 
General Manager for visiting to present the winner with their 
prize. Congratulations to our winner of this year’s Christmas card 
competition. She has had her winning Christmas card printed 
and received copies and a gift voucher for Booktopia. 
 
 
 

 
Big Banana Rewards Day 

What a fun time we had at the Big Banana. I was very proud of the behaviour of all our 
students.  The photos say it all. Thank you to parents who sent in so much food to share.  What 
a wonderful way to finish the day. 
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Big Banana Day Raffle 

Last Wednesday’s winning tickets were: 
 

1st prize – Large electronic Arcade Game – Owen 
2nd prize – Skateboard – Cleo 
3rd prize – Wahu Water Slide – J Hynes 
 

Year 6 Fun Afternoon 

Tomorrow afternoon, we will have a fun afternoon with the students. Traditionally we get  wet 
and dirty. We ask that students bring a change of old clothes, that won’t matter if they get 
stained or damaged and a change of shoes that will get very dirty and wet. If students do not 
have a change of clothes and shoes, they may not be able to do some of the activities. Please 
make sure the clothes have short sleeves and are not mid-riff and the shorts are not too short. 
We recommend packing an old towel and a plastic bag, so that they can clean themselves off 
and take everything wet home. 
 
Equipment for 2024 

As we approach Christmas and the holidays, now is the time to start thinking about and 
buying equipment for 2024. At Raleigh, we supply most of the equipment for our K-2 students, 
however we expect the 3-6 students to have their own equipment. Please make sure your 
child’s equipment is clearly labelled. 

K-2 
• Library bag  - Can be a reusable shopping bag, pillow slip etc 
• Home reader folder  - A4 plastic folder/pencil case 

3-6  
• Library bag  - Can be a reusable shopping bag, pillow slip etc 
• Small soft pencil case for desk 
• Lead pencils 
• Editing pens 
• Coloured pencils 
• Highlighters 
• Textas + additional pencil case (optional) 

The school will supply a glue stick, whiteboard marker and ruler at the beginning of the year. If 
these are lost or need replacing, then the students are expected to replace their own.  
Please do not buy permanent textas or sharpies for school. 
 
School Uniforms 

You may also want to look at purchasing/ordering school uniforms for next year.  Some sizes 
are in short supply and may need to be ordered for next year. These can be paid for online 
(before sending home) or with cash.  Irene will be in the office tomorrow or next week from 
Monday to Thursday. 
 
Shirts Sizes 4-16 $25  Shirts Sizes S-XL $30   LS shirts $20 

Skorts Sizes 4-10 $28  Skorts Sizes12-14 $30 

Black cargo shorts $20  Boys long pants $20   Girls long pants $25 

Jackets 4-16 $30   Jackets S-XL $35 

KiK for term 1, is $20  Headphones $15 (to remain at school) 

 



5 | P a g e  R a l e i g h  P u b l i c  S c h o o l  N e w s l e t t e r  
 

Share Our Space 

Now that school holidays are about to start, we are proudly sharing our space with the local 
community.  Please be respectful of our grounds and property. No alcohol allowed. 

 
Package Free Lunch Award Winner 

 
Congratulations to this week’s package free winner.  This will be calculated 
from Tuesday to the following Monday each week. All students achieving 
this will go into a draw to become the Package Free Lunch winner. As well 
as receiving a certificate for their great effort, they will also choose a small 
prize.  Please see Mrs Jones in the office to collect your prize. 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Attendance Award Winner 

 
Congratulations to our Weekly Attendance Award recipient who has 
achieved 100% attendance over the past five days.  This will be calculated 
from Tuesday to the following Monday each week. All students achieving 
this will go into a draw to become the Weekly Attendance Award winner. 
As well as receiving a certificate for their great effort, they will also choose 
a small prize. Please see Mrs Jones in the office to collect your prize. 
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